
Mixed breed
(likely to be medium-large in size)

VIOLET Sex: Female
Age: 8 weeks old

Introducing Violet! This
strong, independent little
lady is already showing the
world she’s got both brains
and beauty. At just 8 weeks
old, she’s playful, confident,
and knows how to hold her
own while still being the
sweetest snuggle buddy!

Violet does wonderfully with
other dogs, loves kids, and
is mastering all the puppy
basics in foster care. With
her bold heart and loving
spirit, she’s destined to grow
into a loyal companion who
brings so much joy to her
forever family

Could Violet be the perfect
match for your home? 

Dog-friendly and great with kids
Sleeping soundly in her crate
Health-checked, up to date on
vaccines, dewormed, microchipped


